
Town of Sherry 

10 a.m. – 11 a.m. 

November 19, 2012 

 

Sheriff Reichert will be holding a listening session for the Town of Sherry at 

the Town Hall. 

 

Sheriff Reichert invites all interested parties to attend.  

 

If anyone has questions regarding the session please call (715) 421-8715. 


